
From: Robin Morley 
Sent: Sunday, August 2, 2015 9:57 PM 
To: Robin Morley 
Subject: ACSC August E-Notes 
 
 
Dear ACSC Presidents, 
  
We hope this finds you doing well and your individual clubs are having a great summer filled 
with summertime events! The ACSC Workshop hosted by the NVSC was a huge success and 
we hope that you enjoyed your time in Northern Virginia! A big shout out of "THANKS" to NVSC! 
  
It was noted at the workshop that we did have several newly elected presidents! We welcomed 
each of you and we thank you for the commitment that you have made to serve your club as 
president. Please visit www.shagdance.com and click on President's Corner. This page is for 
you to familiarize yourself with past communications, orientations, articles, etc., that maybe of 
interest to you. Please don't forget to forward ACSC correspondence to your board members 
and officers! This is a great way to educate them on current events and issues. 
  
CareFree Times: 
  
If your club is hosting a party in the near future, please consider advertisement in the Carefree 
Times!  The deadline is August 15, 2015. This is a super way to advertise the great parties and 
fundraisers that our ACSC clubs are noted for! 
  

Fun Sunday/Monday Tickets: 

We encourage you to continue to sell your tickets and hopefully someone from your club will 
sell or buy the winning ticket. The club also has the opportunity to win prize money. If 
additional tickets are needed, please contact Rosemary Parten at 
randbparten@windstream.com or (919) 774-8090. Fun Sunday/Fun Monday Flyers 
Attached! Remember the deadline for tickets/money is September 1, 2015. Please follow 
instructions on your ticket package! Also, has your club thought about being a street 
vendor? Information and forms on www.shagdance.com. Click on Fun Sunday/Fun 
Monday!  

**Remember that we are guests on the streets of North Myrtle Beach. We 
need to make sure that we do our best to pick up our belongings and trash 
when we get ready to leave. As in the past, there will be no coolers or 
containers permitted on the street or in public areas during Fun Monday. We 
want everyone to have fun, but please remember that adult beverages may be 
obtained from local merchants & consumed on their premises only. 
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Club info: 

Please check the website to make sure that your club information is current and correct. If 
any change should occur, please submit the club information form or contact Lisa Caveny at 
 acscsecretary@aol.com. It is extremely important that you submit this form. This is our 
permanent record that is kept for our records for ACSC. 

SOS Cards: 

Card sales are going great for SOS. Please mail a club check for your cards to SOS P.O. 
Box 4456, North Myrtle Beach, SC 29547. Also, any unsold cards can be mailed to the 
same address.  Registration forms should be mailed to Wanda Cavin, 134 Venus Lane, 
Mooresville, NC 28117 or wbcavin@gmail.com.  

FaceBook: 

Please encourage your club members to join our SOS FB page! Vicki Harrison our 
administrator works very hard in keeping the page updated daily! Lots of great information! 
Also please visit the photos section on www.shagdance.com, Vickie is in the process of 
downloading old photos and posting on the website. Many Thanks to Vickie for this huge 
undertaking!!!!  

Future ACSC Meeting Dates:  

Saturday September 26, 2015 10:00AM-OD Beach Club, Ocean Drive Resort  

 

ACSC Board Team, 
  
Ken, Robin, Lisa, Allen and Judy 
   
All contact information for ACSC/SOS Board members can be found on www.shagdance.com. 
We all proudly serve you and if you have questions or concerns we are always available. 
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